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Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back and a very Happy New Year to you all, we hope that you all enjoyed a Happy Christmas and a 

restful break. All the staff would like to thank parents for all the help with the school Christmas productions and 

for the very generous gifts at Christmas. 

The children have all returned enthusiastically and thrown themselves into everything this week. It is looking like it 

will be a very busy term with lots going on. We warmly welcome some new children into Pre-School and also those 

families that are new to our school.   

Afterschool Clubs: 

You will have received the clubs information this week so if there are any queries please let us know. We 

encourage the children to be committed to clubs they have signed up to but if there are exceptional circumstances 

where they cannot attend please could you ring the office to let us know and not ask your child to pass on a 

message as this causes great confusion. 

Themed Days: 

During this term, we are going to have two themed days looking at different aspects of our PSHE Curriculum. The 

first will be on February 14th we are holding a “Counting Sleep” day where the children can come to school 

wearing pyjamas/onesie etc if they would like. If they want to wear slippers inside that would be fine but they will 

need outdoor shoes too. The second themed day will be after half term based on “Being a Superhero!” More 

details to follow nearer the time. 

Toys in School: 

Please could we ask that the children do not bring any toys/games/show and tell items into school unless it has 

been pre- arranged with your child’s teacher.  
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BFG: 

The next BFG meeting will be in school at 2.30pm on Wednesday 30th January.  All parents/grandparents etc will 

be very welcome and we will be talking about easy fundraising ideas for the Spring Term.  

Our first fundraiser is in the first week of February.  We will be giving each family a bin bag from Bags2school and 

asking them to fill them up with unwanted clothes.  Last time we did this it raised over £100 for the school.  We 

will also be giving each child bringing back a bag, a raffle ticket, which gives the child a chance of winning the star 

prize. 
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Dates for the Diary: 

Tuesday 15th January  Last day for application for Reception places in Sept 19. 

Monday 14th February  ‘Counting Sleep’ Day 

Tuesday 15th January  Year 5 & Year 6 Swimming Lessons start 

Friday 18th January  No celebration assembly in the morning 

Wednesday 23rd January John Masefield High School Open Morning (9am for 9.15am tour) 

Friday 25th January   Achievement Assembly -  2.40pm 

Wednesday 30th January  BFG Meeting in school – 2.30pm 

Friday 15th February  Last Day of Term 

Monday 25th February  First Day of Term 

Tuesday 26th March  Last Swimming Lessons for Year 5 & Year 6 

Friday 5th April   Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 23rd April  First Day of Term 

Monday 6th May  May Day – School Closed 

Friday 24th May    Last Day of Term 

Monday 3rd June  First Day of Term 

Friday 19th July   Last Day of Term 

Wednesday 4th September First Day of Term 

 

 

 

Attendance: 

Class 1 – 86%        Class 2 – 94%       Class 3 – 98% 

 

Recycling: 

We are now collecting everyday objects for our recycling schemes in the bins  

now in the playground.  Please try and support the school and of course the  

environment .  There are four bins and if you are unsure exactly what we can 

collect in each, there are more details on the bins. 

Bin 1. – Crisp packets (any brand) 

Bin 2. - Pringle Tubes (sorry no other brands) 

Bin 3. – Crackers/Biscuit/ Cake Wrappers (See bin for details) 

Bin 4. - All brands of plastic bottle tops and trigger heads/ Plastic Air Freshener packaging (See bin for details) 


